
 

                                                                                                     
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Outdoor Learning:  Robins B GROUP  
 
We have arranged some outdoor learning sessions, which will take place across the year. These will be 
mainly Forest School but will also include some gardening or outdoor 'crafts'. 
Details of dates and times below. 
 

Sessions will take place within school grounds or on the uncultivated land next to the school and 
adjacent to Hundred Acre Lane and will last all afternoon. This land can be accessed directly from the 
school so the children will not need to walk on the road.  Each class will be divided into two, so 15/16 
children at a time will have their Forest School sessions. The children remaining in school will be taught 
by myself. Unless the weather is exceptionally wet and windy, these sessions will not be cancelled.    
 

On the day of your child’s Forest School session, unless notified otherwise, your child should come to 
school in clothes ready for Forest School; however please ensure they have suitable indoor shoes for 
the rest of their lessons.  
 

They will need to wear:  
Old clothes  
Sturdy shoes, or wellington boots if wet underfoot   
Definitely no open toe sandals, however warm it is!  
 

Dependent on weather: 
Warm layers  
Waterproof coat 
Sun hat 
Sun cream  
 
 

YOUR CHILD IS IN GROUP B AND WILL HAVE FOREST SCHOOL ON THE AFTERNOON OF MONDAY  
  October 12th     November 2nd     November16th     November 30th     December 14th  
 

 
Covid  
Advice and training regarding Covid protocol has taken place and all sessions will adhere to the schools 
Covid Policy. 
 
At this time no snacks will be eaten during the session. 
 
Help 
The children cannot benefit from the full range of Forest School activities unless we have parent helper 
to support us.  If you are interested in helping out at Forest school sessions in the future please contact 
me, Jo Hunter at joh@wivelsfield.e-sussex.sch.uk 


